
 
 
 

Alabama Department of Revenue 
 

Information Release  
Aug. 4, 2011 
 

ADOR Commissioner Julie Magee Elected Treasurer 
of the Multistate Tax Commission 

  

 Montgomery---The Alabama Department of Revenue announces the recent 

election of Alabama Revenue Commissioner Julie Magee to the office of 

treasurer of the Multistate Tax Commission for 2011-2012.  

 The Multistate Tax Commission is an intergovernmental state tax agency 

that works on behalf of states aiding in the administration of tax laws that apply to 

multistate and multinational enterprises. The commission, which was created by 

the Multistate Tax Compact in 1967, is charged with the following: 

 

• Facilitating the proper determination of state and local tax liability of 

multistate taxpayers, including the equitable apportionment of tax 

bases and settlement of apportionment disputes; 

• Promoting uniformity or compatibility in significant components of tax 

systems;  

• Facilitating taxpayer convenience and compliance in the filing of tax 

returns and in other phases of tax administration;  

• Avoiding duplicative taxation. 

 

As of 2011, 47 states are members of the commission in some capacity. 

 “I am very honored to have been elected to serve as treasurer,” said Ms. 

Magee. 

Ms. Magee was appointed by Gov. Robert Bentley to the post of Alabama 

Revenue Commissioner, effective January 18 of this year. Since her 

appointment, she has been tapped to work with several significant organizations,  
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including the BP Alabama Task Force, the Alabama Coastal Development 

Commission (ACDC), the Affordable Homeowners Insurance Commission 

(AHIC), the Forest Recovery Task Force, the Geographic Information System 

(GIS) Executive Board, the State Industrial Development Authority, and the 

Mandatory Liability Advisory Council; she also serves as chair of the Alabama 

Streamlined Sales Tax Committee.  
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